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March 31-April 4





Mrs. Schneider





1st Grade News





Language Arts- We are still spending some time with non- fiction texts and their features.  We worked on story maps and expanding vocabulary strategies in reading groups. We are working on strengthening our writing skills as we write in creative and informative ways. Our Daily 5 time has been very busy and structured with so many groups, new trade books, independent word work activities, and more. 





IMPORTANT DATES:


April  13- K-5 Sing at 9:30 Service


April 17- ½ day- Maundy Thursday (Easter Party with be this morning)


April  18-27 – NO SCHOOL, Easter Break

















Science- We explored soil and mud. We loved getting dirty and looking close at roots, soil particles, and living and non living things found in the first layer of the earth. 








Math-  This week we looked at subtracting numbers from 10. We also learned how to reverse a subtraction fact and use addition to check our answers. If 10-3=7 then 7+3=10. We also reviewed fractions of ¼ and how to add nickels and pennies.





Art – We loved hearing about Monet with the Art Lady on Monday. We practiced Monet inspired art this week making 3D lily pads and flowers. We used only construction paper, scissors, and glue.





Akers of Happiness  Thank you so much for your generosity this week. There were so many fun events and we raised A LOT of money for the Aker family. Watch the school newsletter for totals!


Dress Code Hopefully we will continue to see warmer temperatures. It is now OK to wear shorts to school but please remember we go outside as much as possible. Spring jackets and hats are also encouraged. When the weather is even warmer remember sandals must have a back strap. 


Parent Meeting. Join us Tuesday April 8th at 6pm here at school for an informal chat with the teachers. This is a great time to just sit down together, catch up, and ask any questions you may have. 
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